
STEVE BULWCK 
GOVERNOR 

March 2, 2017 

S. Tyler Stoker 
Men's Health Network 
PO Box 77476 
Washington, DC 20013 

Dear Tyler: 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
STATE OF MONTANA 

MIKE COONEY 
LT. GOVERNOR 

I am pleased to recognize June 12th through the 1gth, 2017 as "National Men's Health Week" in the 
state of Montana. 

I commend the Men's Health Network's efforts advocating for positive health attitudes and preventive 
health practices for males of all ages. This work in educating the public about the importance of a 
healthy lifestyle and early detection of male health problems will result in reducing rates of mortality. 

Thank you for your hard work increasing awareness to keep Montanans healthy. Men's health impacts 
wives, sisters, daughters and the entire family. I encourage all Montanans to acknowledge June 12th_ 
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\ 2017 as "National Men's Health Week." 

Sincerely, 

STEVE BULLOCK 
Governor 
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